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A body found at 1708 Maupin Street Tuesday morning has been identified as 66-year-
old Larry D. Arnold of Alton. An autopsy has been completed, however the cause and 
manner of death has not yet been determined. Officials are waiting on 
pending toxicology test results and a thorough examination by an Anthropologist.

The investigation is on-going at this time.  Anyone with information relevant to this case 
is asked to call the Alton Police Department Investigations Division at (618) 463-3505.
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